PROFESSOR DR. GUIDO KISCH SCHALERSTRASSE 14 BASEL

November 20. 1966

Dear Rabbi Lamm:

Only after our return a few days ago
I found your manuscript of your deep-felt and
excellently worded eulogy of my dear brother 5.
When re-reading the text I was as deeply moved
and impressed as when I was listening to you
during the memorial service. Mrs. Kisch and I
wish to convey to you the expression of our sincre gratitude. I take it for granted that I have
your permission to include your eulogy in a
memorial pamphlet which I intend to have printed
privately for distribution among the family and
friends.

With kindest personal regards and all good wishes, Cordially yours,

· Guido Kisch.